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From: Sandgren, Christopher W <Christopher.Sandgren@xcelenergy.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 9:27 AM

To: Bunker, Bruce

Subject: RE: Public Easement Vacation V2017-729

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Bruce,

| am the Xcel Energy designer for this area of Bloomington. | looked over the vacation information
provided and we have no conflicts. Let me know if you need anything else for this.

Thanks,

Chris Sandgren

Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature

Electrical Distribution Associate Designer

5309 W. 70" St., Edina, MN 55439

M. 952.380.2676 15: 952.393.2747 [: 952.380.2658
. christopher.sandgren@xcelenergy.com

From: Reinhardt, Robert J

Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 8:59 AM

To: Sandgren, Christopher W

Subject: FW: Public Easement Vacation V2017-729

fyi

From: Bunker, Bruce [mailto:bbunker@BloomingtonMN,.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 12:02 PM

To: 'Becker, Eric'; Cormier, David; Dice, Mitchell J; 'Grev, Justin'; 'Grodi, Aaron'; 'Hilliard, Dan'; 'Jean M.
Borgen'; 'Jerry Streeter'; 'Jones, Chris'; 'Kirk Thoelke'; 'Lundquist, Cassie'; 'Mayers, Charles '; 'Miske,
Richard'; 'Parker, Ed'; 'Rademacher, Eric'; Reinhardt, Robert J; 'Rick Asp'; 'Roback, Gary'; 'Roggenkamp,
Justin'; 'Ron Bozich'; 'Rotert, David'; 'Sexton, Lee'; 'Smith, Dave'; 'Strong, Bob'; 'Strop, Kevin'; "Tostenson,
Kyle'; 'Vang, Chong'; 'Vince Johnson'; "Woods, Ronnie'

Cc: 'eric.johnson@mspmac.org’; 'William Gunter'; 'Arlee Carlson'; Jorschumb, Steven; Desrude, Jennifer
Subject: Public Easement Vacation V2017-729

XCEL ENERGY SECURITY NOTICE: This email originated from an external sender. Exercise
caution before clicking on any links or attachments and consider whether you know the
sender. For more information please visit the Phishing page on XpressNET.

All:

Attached is a preliminary “Notice of Hearing on Ordinance” for the vacation of public easements over
and across the properties located at 2405, 2415, and 2425 East Old Shakopee Road in Bloomington. The
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reason for this vacation is to clear title for re-platting of the properties. The attached vacation map show
where the water main, storm sewer, and sanitary sewer easements are to be vacated. The attached
proposed plat of FOREST GLEN 2ND ADDITION show where new drainage and utility easements are to
be dedicated in the new plat.

Please respond to this email by July 3, 2017 indicating acceptance of or conditions for this vacation of
easements.

For further information please contact me.
Thank you,

Bruce Bunker | Engineering Technician

City of Bloomington | Engineering Division
1700 W 98th Street | Bloomington, MN 55431
P: (952) 563-4546 | F: (952) 563-4868
bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

XCEL ENERGY SECURITY NOTICE: This email originated from an external sender. Exercise
caution before clicking on any links or attachments and consider whether you know the
sender. For more information please visit the Phishing page on XpressNET.




